Amazing Grace Lutheran Church

February 2019 Newsletter







Cara Harm Margarete Kammer 4 Jack Kenmuir 5 Seema Barnwal 8 Olivia Seeburger Wayne Snyder 8 Sherry Palmer 10 Denise Cavanagh 13 13 Rodney McDonald Mary Ann Masch 17 17 **Alexander Trysh** Stacy Barrells 19 Matthew Jewell 20 Rick Biernat 21 21 Jeanne Yasso 22 Connor Boccaccio 22 Beth Boccaccio 22 Pierce Morse Drew Miller 24 **Britton Howland** 25 Betty Jean Switzer 26 Lorraine Brandt 27

Scout Sunday
February 10th
Boy Scouts wear
uniforms.

Amazing Grace Book Group

Are you curious? Do you enjoy new adventures and experiences, as well as meeting new people?

The group meets on the second Monday of each month at 1:00 P.M.

for discussion, socialization, and light refreshments. Book selections include fiction, non-fiction, drama, humor and history.

The next meeting:

Monday, February 11th at church.

We will discuss American Wolf by Nate Blakeslee, Mary Stevick hosting. New members welcome!! Questions? Contact Mary Haller 248-307-9306 or marystanhaller@gmail.com



Join us for a lasagna/salad luncheon on February 3rd, at 12:30 P.M. Topic "Marijuana Update" by Troy City Attorney Lori Grigg Bluhm.
Raffle to benefit the Coalition and our Youth Group.
No charge, thank you Thrivent!
Free will donation, checks payable to "Troy Community Coalition".

Sign up today.

Weather Conditions and Church Events
Weekdays - cancelled if Warren Mott School is cancelled.

Sunday Worship/Activities

Check your e-mail/Facebook for cancellations. *Let the church office know if you need a call.

Southeast Michigan Synod Lay Ministry Program

Pete Fisher is pursuing the Lay Ministry program. Classes are taught by synod pastors, classes are open to anyone interested in deepening their faith understanding and gaining skills for serving the church. The Academy serves as a training program for those interested in becoming Licensed Lay Ministers. The program is 2 years of study and 1 year internship. Pete will serve God through presiding at worship services and preaching at Amazing Grace or other ELCA congregations. It could also lead to other ministry opportunities, such as in outreach, leading Bible Study, visitation, or teaching Confirmation.

Thank you for your prayers and words of encouragement.



As of January 20th:
We received 27 Give 5 cards
with \$320 increase! Thank You.

Offerings: \$9,645.53 48% of monthly budget.